
Major Cycle Routes 
Little River Link — Puari ki Wairewa

Consultation Friday 16 October –  
Tuesday 10 November 2015

Addington, Spreydon and Middleton



Have your say on 
potential changes

The following are proposed transport changes 
in your community as part of Little River Link:
⋅ A new, separated, cycleway on Grove Road,  
 Collins Street and Jerrold Street South linking to the  
 cycleway alongside the Southern Motorway.

⋅ Faster, safer crossings – new traffic lights to help  
 people walking and riding to cross Brougham Street,  
 Lincoln Road and Wrights Road. 

⋅ A path upgrade at Marylands Reserve.

⋅ Options to stop people turning left from 
 Brougham Street on to Collins Street.

You can see the plans and provide comments online at 
ccc.govt.nz/haveyoursay

Or you can collect a copy of the consultation booklet at 
Civic Offices or the Beckenham service centre.

Drop-in session:
Staff will be available to discuss the proposals from  
4pm–7pm on Tuesday 27 October at St Mary’s Church, 
Church Square.

For more information
Phone: (03) 941 8717
Email: cycleways@ccc.govt.nz 

In Addington, Spreydon and Middleton




